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I stand in opposition to HB 3501.  Locally owned parks and public spaces belong to 

citizens and taxpayers of the local municipality.  HB3501 is state government over-

reach.  Decisions on local parks and public spaces need to made at the LOCAL level, 

according to local needs.  In southern Oregon, beautiful riverfront parks in Roseburg 

and Grants Pass have already been rendered substantially unusable by local families 

due to occupation by un-housed 'campers'.  Please vote 'no' and keep local parks 

available and clean for the people who are paying for them. 


